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13 December 1990

Dear Ms. Hepburn,

I should like to express my sincere appreciation
for the beautiful drawing you so kindly provided for the
first day cover of the United Nations stamp issue commemorating
the "Rights of the Child", scheduled to appear on
21 June 1991- The representation of three children looking
up at a white dove and embracing their rights is both inspiring
and most appropriate as an integral part of the United Nations
philatelic programme.

It is indeed an honour to have you as one of the
artists who have so generously contributed to the promotion
of children's rights throughout the world. Your commitment
and tireless enthusiasm are of enormous help to this cause.

Let me add that I was sorry to have missed you -
as I was in India at a workshop we held on the "Rights of
the Girl Child" - at the JCI luncheon you addressed earlier
this week, but I look forward to our next occasion to meet
and send you all good wishes for the New Year.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,.

V\Vw
Jan M a r t e n s o n

I

Ms. Audrey Hepburn
c/o Ms. Crista Roth
UNICEF
Pavilions du Petit Saconnex
16, avenue Jean-Trembley
1211 Geneva 10
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